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4 August 2021 

Hilary Lennox 
Otago Regional Council 
 
Hilary.Lennox@orc.govt.nz 
 

 

Dear Hilary 

Smooth Hill Landfill - Section 92 Response  
Your reference: RM20.280 

1 Attached are the Applicant’s responses to the section 92 questions asked by the Otago Regional 
Council. As was the case with the revision to the design, the Applicant is intending to upload 
these answers to its website too. 

2 We look forward to the processing of this application resuming 

 

Yours faithfully 
Anderson Lloyd 

 
Michael Garbett 
Partner 
d +64 3 467 7173 
m +64 27 668 9752 
e michael.garbett@al.nz 
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